
Safeguarding and  
child protection

What to do if you have concerns  
about a child or a vulnerable adult

Further support

If a child you know needs further support, they
can talk to Childline on 0800 1111 or at
childline.org.uk

If you need more support or advice, 
contact the helpline.

© The National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children (NSPCC) 2017.
Registered charity England and Wales 216401. Scotland SC037717. J20171227.



We all have a responsibility to safeguard children 
and vulnerable adults. 

It’s important to:

 recognise and respond to concerns about 
the welfare of a child or vulnerable adult

 record basic information

 report it without delay and within 24 hours.

If someone is at risk of immediate harm, call 
999 then tell your NSPCC contact and the 
helpline on 0808 800 5000  or at 
nspcc.org.uk/helpline

If someone is not at risk of immediate harm,  
tell your NSPCC contact about your concerns 
and report to the helpline. 




